DIST:
Document Control (STN 50-454/455/456/457)
NRC PDR
L PDR
NSIC

1 1982 ;(E::g
LB#1 Rdg.
MRushbrook
KKiper
Attorney, OELD
EJordan, DEQA:IE

Docket Nos.: STN 50-454, STN 50-455 JTaylor, DRP:IE

and STN 50-456, STN 50-457 JHayes, ETSB

Mr. Louis 0. DelGeorge
Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company
P. 0. Box 767

Chicago, I11inois 60690
Dear Mr. DelGeorge:

Subject: Byron/Braidwood Volume Control System

The staff has an additional question based on our review of your response
to 0321.43 concerning the volume control system, (see Enclosure 1). You are
requested to review the request for information and respond within 30 days
of receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,
y-iginal signed DY3

willice Kane

*“B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/encl.: See next page

24 o

L:LB#1 ¢ (DL W z ; | |
OFFICED! .... R Porbosuns | onas 4 A S A reevsnssessnanusasissnss fusssssnnssionerasnnnins furenens
SURNAME.rK]P.er/19....... b]OOJ n % bt

NRC F

8210280429 821004
PDR

......................

fo74782" " |i0/4 782" | |

snivsen | sennvsensesrannnnpranen freissnsninninusnincios § s

ADOCK 05000;33 =FICIALARECORD COPY ) USGPO: 1981—305-960



Mr. Louis 0. DelGeorge
Driector of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company
Post Office Box 767

Chicago, I11inois 60690

cc: Mr. William Yortier
Atomic Power Distribution
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Post Office Box 355
Pittsburgh, Pennsylavania 15230

Paul M. Murphy, Esq.
Ishan, Lincoln & Beale
One First National Plaza
42n4 Floor

Chicago, Iliinois 60603

Mrs. Phillip B. Johnson
1907 Stratford Lane
Rockford, I11inois 61107

Ms. Bridget Little Roren
Appleseed Coordinator
117 North Linden Street
Essex, I11inois 60935

Dr. Bruce von Zellen

Department of Biological Sciences
Northern I11inois University
DeKalb, I1linois 61107

Mr. Edward R. Crass

Nuclear Safequards and Licensing Division
Sargent & Lundy Engineers

55 East Monroe Street

Chicago, I11inois 60603

Myron Cherry, Esq.

Chorry & Flynn

Suite 3700

Three First National Plaza
Chicago, 111inois 60602

Mr. William Fourney

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Byron/Resident Inspectors Office
4448 German Church Road

Byron, I11inois 61010

Ms. Diane Chavez
326 N. Avon St.
Rockford, IL 61103

Mr. James G. Keppler

U. S. NRC, Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, I1linois 60137

Joseph Gallo, Fsq.

Isham, Lincoln & Beale
Suite 840

1120 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Washington, D. C. 20036



ENCLOSURE 1

0321.53  Your response to Question 321.43 states that you are unaware of any federal,
state, or local agency approvals or permits that are necessary to construct
or operate the volume reduction system. It is our understanding that all
incinerators require a permit from the I11inois Environmental Protection
Agency and that under Ruie 203.(e).(4) all new incinerators are limited to
0.1 grains per SCFM corrected to 12% COZ’ opacity 1imits as stated in Rule 202,
and to CO emissions of 500 ppm when corrected to 50% excess air. Please
address your conclusion that additional permits or approvals are not required
and address the capability of the gaseous effluents to meet the above

limitations for stationary sources.



